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What a year 2018 was for our partnership in reaching out to the Second Half Population.  A GREAT Camp-Meeting, 

two wonderful fall trips, time spent with family, moving to a new location in Conway, AR and at this time we have 

returned to Del Pueblo RV park in Yuma, AZ and begun our services.  Many people have returned and shared how 

they have looked forward to church services this year.  God has been so faithful and your prayers and financial 

support have helped us to keep “keeping on.”  It is God who works in and through us and we give Him the glory.  

We are honored to be your hands and voice extended to this needy population.  We pray that the presence of 

Jesus will be more real to you as we move forward in a new year! 

As pioneers we travel, much easier than in a covered wagon, 

and we pray…Jesus use us….for surely there’s a work we can 

do.  Lives are changed when we preach the Word.   

 

                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crossing the water where Lake Michigan 

and Green Bay come together to get to a 

lighthouse. 

 

 

 

A highlight of the San Antonio 

trip was visiting The Coming King 

Sculpture Prayer Gardens in 

Kerrville, TX.  You should see it. 

  

One final view from the top of a 

lighthouse overlooking Lake 

Michigan. 

Jesus is still our Lighthouse who can 

save anyone from the rocks of sin!   

 

 

 

 

 

We led the Second-Halfers from 

California to San Antonio and 

enjoyed a ride on the Riverwalk.   

At the Prayer 

garden Christ 

comforts a 

mother who 

lost a child…. 

In 2018 we ministered in many states 

from California to Ohio, Indiana, 

Wisconsin, Kentucky, Missouri, 

Arkansas, Arizona, Texas and the 

harvest is still great.  TOGETHER WE 

ARE PURSURING God and souls.  You 

are helping us. Thank you and HAPPY 

NEW YEAR TO YOU! 

Praying for 

Gerry our bus 

driver to Texas 

who 

rededicated his 

life to the Lord.  

Pray for him 

that he would 

find a job so he 

could stay at 

home with his 

family! 

Our Southern Missouri fall trip went to Door 

County, Wisconsin on the Lighthouse Tour 

where we climbed up several lighthouses, sailed 

to an island, ate at a Norwegian fish boil, and 

were blessed by God’s presence. 

 

Fish Boil                 Lighthouse on Lake Michigan 
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